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VOICE OF THE VILLAGE
Dear Friends,

Here it is… The invitation you’ve been waiting for!
The event of the year is our very first GALA & ART
AUCTION to be held on Friday 28 October 7:30pm
at The Kirribilli Club. 

The dress code is glamorous evening wear and we
are so looking forward to seeing you in your finest,
enjoying delicious canapés and drinks, dancing to
our live band and being part of the excitement of
our Art Auction, where you will have the chance to
take home some very special pieces created by LLV
artists. 

There will be goody bags for every guest AND we
will have a professional photographer capturing all
the wonderful moments and taking portraits of you
all looking gorgeous (you will be able to order
digital copies after the event).  

We are very happy to be partnering with some
generous local businesses: team Coventry & Blagg
at Di Jones Lindfield are our Gold Event Partner and
will be providing an auctioneer on the night: REDed
(our dance provider at LLV) and Snowgum Financial
Services are our Silver Partners. 

Our thanks to Stephanie, Mark and Lou, and the
wonderful art teachers for collaborating with us on
this major fundraising event. 

Tickets are on sale next Friday 16 September at the
Earlybird price of $100 - get in quick and let’s make
this a night to remember!
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Did you know that Friends of the
Village has a Business Directory?  Our
aim is to facilitate connections within
our community. We want to have  lots
of businesses listed in our directory
so that the next time you’re looking
for a particular good or service, you
can take your pick from a Village
provider! We’d really love to build up
the Directory this  year, so if you’d like
your business advertised on our
website, please shoot us an email at
friends@llv.community
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  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Come join us!

a fun OPEN DAY this weekend if
you have kids interested in
martial arts class! 

Spring holiday camps
for your soccer kids
filling up fast - Coach
Brendan Dalton is
beloved by many local
families.. click on the
link and book your
footballers in now!

FROM OURFROM OURFROM OURCOMMUNITYCOMMUNITYCOMMUNITY

www.evergreensoc
cer.com.au/produc

t/holiday-camp
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Save The Date

https://www.evergreensoccer.com.au/product/holiday-camp/


These awards recognise member
NSW P&C Associations and their
volunteers who are contributing in
outstanding ways to their school
communities and in their support
for public education. You have the
opportunity to nominate P&C
Association members, volunteers
or even your own P&C Association.
Nominations are now open and
close on Friday 2 September
2022. Please visit the following
page for more information:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-AVA
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NEWS FROM P&CNEWS FROM P&CNEWS FROM P&C
FEDERATION NSWFEDERATION NSWFEDERATION NSW

Annual Volunteer
Awards 2022
Recognising volunteers who are
contributing in outstanding ways 

WORK EXPERIENCEWORK EXPERIENCEWORK EXPERIENCE
Our learners in Stage 5 are currently
on the hunt for Work Experience
placements. 

Please see the graphic to the left for
dates and details and email Matt
Dolan at LLV if you or your place of
work can assist. Thank you!

Extending School
Hours - Take The
Survey 
Do you think the current school
day matches the needs of
parents/carers in the 21st century? 

The NSW Department of Education
is asking NSW public school
parents and carers to participate
in a survey which will be open until
Friday 5 October 2022.

To find out more and to take part
in this survey, please use the
following link:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-ESH

LLV CARPOOLLLV CARPOOL
PROGRAMPROGRAM

LLV are planning to launch a new
carpool website this term to encourage
students to car share to and from the
school. The purpose of the carpool
platform is to create LLV connections
that may not currently be known to
improve your travel options. Parents
will be matched with other families
based on their home address and days
available to car share. All carpool
groups are confidential and exclusive
to LLV. 
 
We are looking to establish some
parent champions from different
suburbs who have children within the
Primary School to help make the
program successful. We would need
agreement from each champion to
include their profile on comms
material, such as for the launch event
flyer. Information required would
include:

1. Name 
2. Photo
3. Suburb where they live 
4. Which year group their child is in
5. Which days they are available
6. Number of seats available in car 
 
Please get in contact with
vicepresident2@llv.community if you
would like to be a carpool champion!
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LOSTLOST
PROPERTYPROPERTY

We need a volunteer or two
to run a Lost Property line
up on Charles Bean Oval
again! The school has
issued an SOS because
there is a mountain of
uncollected items in the
foyer just from the first half
of Term 3! Day/date of line
up can be chosen by the
volunteers - the sooner the
better. Let’s get those
jumpers and water bottles
home where they belong!
Send an email to
friends@llv.community to
volunteer. 

Do you want to help?
here are two projects you can volunteer for… 


